DEN ELEMENTARY

Dear Husky Families,

It is almost ELECTION DAY for the Madden PTO!

Parent involvement is critical for a successful school; please volunteer as a PTO officer or a
committee chair for 2021-2022.

Nominate yourself or someone else! Volunteer with a friend! We invite all parents to make
nominations for any or all positions. There are a wide variety of options!

e Do you love to garden? Maybe you'd enjoy working in the Learning Garden!

e Do you know somebody who is great at shopping for deals? Maybe they'd like to be
BoxTops coordinator!

Please complete this form (https://forms.gle/F3VD1bDdiDQGiwB96) by Friday, April 23.

Elections will be held at the PTO General Meeting on May 11th. Appointed positions will be
approved by the PTO Board by May 31st.

For information about all Board and Committee Chair Positions, please see the PTO Bylaws and
Amendments at www.maddenpto.org/downloads.

Questions? Please contact Kate O'Briant at vicepresident.maddenpto@gmail.com.

Thank you,
Madden PTO



